
 
 

Important Notice Regarding the Availability of Proxy Materials for the 
Shareholder Meeting to Be Held at 5:30pm, April 18, 2018 

 
As part of our efforts to eliminate unnecessary expenses and conserve the environment, Oregon Bancorp, Inc. 
has elected to provide internet access to the proxy statement and annual report rather than distributing 
hardcopies of the meeting materials.  This reduces postage, printing expenses and paper waste.  The proxy 
statement and annual report are available at: 
 

www.wvbk.com/AnnualMeeting 
 

The annual shareholder meeting will be held at 5:30pm on April 18, 2018, at the Keizer Branch of Willamette 
Valley Bank located at 5140 River Road N, Keizer, Oregon, 97303.  The matters to be covered are noted 
below: 
 
 1. Election of nine Directors; 
 2. Appointment of Moss Adams, LLP as the auditors for the Company for 2018; 
 3. Such other matters as may come before the meeting. 
 
The Board of Directors of Oregon Bancorp, Inc. recommends voting in favor of the above proposals. 
 
This communication presents only an overview of the more complete proxy materials that are available to you 
on the Internet.  We encourage you to access and review all of the important information contained in the 
proxy materials before voting. 
 
You may vote on-line, by mail or in person.  If you wish to vote on-line, you will need your Shareholder 
Control Number which can be found on your proxy.  No other personal information will be required in order 
to vote in this manner.  To vote your proxy on the Internet, please follow these easy steps: 
 

1. Go to the Company’s transfer agent (OTR, Inc.) web site at www.otrtransfer.com 
2. Select CLICK HERE TO ACCESS O-LINK 
3. Select PROXY VOTE and enter the control number below 
4. Select CONTINUE to view the proxy  
5. Mark your vote and select CAST VOTE to submit your vote 

 
If you wish to vote by mail, simply cast your vote on the enclosed proxy, sign and return using the 
accompanying business reply envelope.  If you wish to vote in person at the Annual Meeting, simply check 
the box on your proxy indicating that you plan to attend the Annual Meeting.  We ask that you cast your vote 
promptly and thank you for your continued support. 
 
If you would like to receive a paper copy of the proxy materials, you can request one at anytime at no 
expense to you by contacting OTR, Inc. using the toll-free number (877) 712-7725 or sending an email 
to customerservice@otrtransfer.com. 


